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Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Saturday November 1, 2014 
5:00 p.m. Mass Intention: All Souls Novena 
Sunday November 2, 2014 
7:30 a.m. Mass Intention: All Souls Novena 
10:30 a.m. Mass Intention: “Pro Populo”  
12:30 p.m. Mass Intention: All Souls Novena 
5:30p.m. Mass Intention:  All Souls Novena
Monday, November 3, 2014   
Mass: 9:00 a.m.   
Mass Intention: All Souls Novena 
Reading I:  Philippians 2:1-4 
Gospel:      Luke 14:12-14 
Tuesday, November 4, 2014 
Mass: 9:00 a.m.   
Mass Intention:  All Souls Novena 
Reading I:  Ephesians 2:19-22 
Gospel:       Luke 6:12-16 
Wednesday, November 5, 2014   
Mass: 9:00 a.m.  
Mass Intention:  All Souls Novena 
Mass: 6:30p.m.   
Mass Intention:  All Souls Novena 
Reading I:  Ephesians 6:1-9 
Gospel:      Luke 13:22-30 
 
 
 

Thursday, November 6, 2014  
Mass: 9:00 a.m.  
Mass Intention:  All Souls Novena 
Reading I:  Ephesians 6:10-20 
Gospel:      Luke 13:31-35 
Friday, November 7, 2014  First Friday 
Mass: 9:00 a.m.   
Mass Intention: Adrian Martinez birthday by Larry & Yvonne Martinez 
Mass: 7:00 p.m.  
Mass Intention: +Araujo/Mendes members 
Reading:  Philippians 1:1-11 
Gospel:    Luke 14:1-6 
Saturday November 8, 2014 
Mass: 9:00 a.m.  
Mass Intention:  +Alice Helmberger  
Mass: 5:00 p.m. 
Mass Intention:   +Catholic Daughter deceased members                                                           
Reading I:  Revelation 7:2-4, 9-14 
Gospel:       Matthew 5:1-12

 

If you, as a communicant, suspect the onset of the flu or are simply not feeling healthy, you are asked to refrain from 
receiving the cup.  Please be respectful with others to your own personal health situation.  
 

Si usted como un comulgante, sospecha de la aparición de la gripe o simplemente no se siente saludable, se le pide que se 
abstengan de recibir la copa. Por favor sea respetuoso con los demás a su propia situación de salud personal. 
 

For those who are not feeling well, please note a simpler gesture (a smile, a bow of the head) to accompany the words of 
peace which people exchange is permissible during the flu season. 
 

Para los que no se sienten bien, tenga en cuenta un gesto más simple (una sonrisa, una inclinación de la cabeza) para 
acompañar las palabras de paz que la gente intercambia es permitido durante la temporada de la gripe. 
 

Please pray for the sick, those facing surgery, those recovering from surgery and those in need 
of healing, and all that are listed in the book of Intentions.  And for all who have died that 
they are rejoicing in the eternal home of God. 
 

Mass Collection for October 26, 2014   $21,013.00  Attendance: 2492 
Colecciόn de la Misa del 26 de Octubre, 2014 
October Children’s Collection for White Rose  $678.78 
November Children’s Collection is for St. James  
 

The gift of generosity, we thank everyone who has supported Saint Anthony. If you need a convenient way 
to make regular offerings, St. Anthony encourages you to look into our e- giving options.  Online giving 
accounts for any exchange of funds outside of paper money (that means cash or check). This includes 
automated bank drafts, online bill pay, credit cards, debit cards, etc.  . As the pace of life speeds up, you may 
find electronic giving a most welcome way to make contributions. Visit www.saint-anthony.com.  
 

Familias de Ofertorio: Celebren su cumpleaños, aniversario, o de gracias llevando las ofrendas al altar y reciban 
una bendición durante la Misa de 12:30. Para más información contacte Yolanda Almodovar—2147792325. 
2 de Noviembre Familia: Silvia Avilez - compleanos 
 
 
 
 
 



 
MINISTRY 

 
 
 
 

You sit through carpool, dance lessons, and sports practices. You rush out of work into rush hour 
traffic. You change diapers and fill sippy cups. You give of your time, now take time for yourself!  
Call Hannerlore Le at 972-461-0875, or email hanilulu@gmail.com for more information. 
Childcare is available. 
 

Si usted está interesado en ayudar en la Misa de las 12:30pm los domingos siendo un lector, 
ministro extraordinario de la sagrada Comunión, ujier, o cantar en el coro. Favor de ponerse 
en contacto con Eva Ramirez al 972-442-9571 o con la oficina de la parroquia. 
El Diacono  tendrá reuniones para Lector el primer domingo de cada mes a partir del 2 de 
noviembre, después de  la misa de las 12:30pm. 
 

Come Holy Spirit Prayer Group:  We meet at Gillian Urpanis home 1205 Edgemont Dr. Sachse, TX on first 
Thursday, November 6th at 7:00pm for movies; St. Padre Pio.  Please come!  For information please call 
Joan Manker at  972-734-2825.  KEEP PRAYING!! 
 

Events 
Date & Time Event 
Tuesdays & Thursdays, 7:00PM  Hispanic Choir practice, in SPH (NURSERY)   
2nd Wednesday of the Month SASSY meets in Father Pondant Hall at 10:00am 

St. Anthony’s Seniors Staying Young 
Every Thursday at 7:00PM 
Cada Jueves a las 7:00PM 

Reminder:  Communion Service followed by exposition, adoration 
and benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
Recordatorio: Servicio de communion seguido con exposiciόn, 
adoraciόn y bendiciόn del Santisimo Sacramento.   

Baptismal Classes, November 15, 2014(English) 
Clase de Bautismo, Noviembre 15, 2014 (Spanish) 
Call office to Register for Class 972-442-2765 

Baptism Class (English) meets in White Church @10:00AM 
Clase de Bautismo (Spanish) meets in the Choir Room in Father 
Pondant Hall @10:00AM  

   

 

Knights of Columbus Upcoming Events 
Date & Time Event 
2nd Tuesday of the month Knights of Columbus meets in Father Pondant Hall at 

7:00PM 
Sunday, November 16, 2014  Knights of Columbus Pancake Brunch 
Sunday, December 14, 2014  Knights of Columbus Pancake Brunch 

 
 

Catholic Daughters  Upcoming Events 
Date & Time Event 
2nd Monday of the month Catholic Daughters meet in Father Pondant Hall at 7:00PM 

 
 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Devotion: We invite you to pray the Holy Rosary, sing songs of praise, and 
recite prayers asking the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary, at St. Anthony Catholic Church in the 
Chapel every Wednesday at 5:40pm-6:25pm.  For details, please call  Ned Pinoroc at 972-853-2136 
 

Squires Christmas Cards Sales to Support Seminarians 
The Squires will be selling both English and Spanish Christmas cards in the Narthex of the Church after all Masses on the 
weekends of November 1-2, and November 8-9.  The funds raised from the Christmas card sales will help to provide financial 
support to seminarians from St. Anthony, or who have served our parish, including Transitional Deacon Paul Iverson, 
Matthew Tadyshak, Ignacio Olvera, and Jeff Coens.  The Squires can accept cash or check made payable to “Knights of 
Columbus Council 12300”.  The Squires and seminarians thank you for your continued support.  Merry Christmas! 
 
 
 
 
 



St. Anthony Catholic Church 
All Souls Day 

November 2, 2014 
Natural Family Planning series at St. Anthony. 

Come find out how living in accordance with the Catholic teaching can improve both your current or 
future marriage and your health. November 16th, or December 14th from 2-4:30pm. Sign up at: 
register.ccli.org Contact Peter and Stephanie Reisinger, 972-424-0828, nfp@reisingerfamily.net 
 

Spirituality of Communion -The Forolare Movement will present a second series of Seminar on the Spirituality of 
Communion.  It will take place at St. Patrick Catholic Church Parish Center, 9643 Ferndale Rd, Dallas, TX, every Friday from 
October 3rd to October 31st, from 7:30pm-8:30pm.  The first session will be a summary of the first series followed by the next 
three points: The Eucharist, Unity and Jesus Crucified and forsaken in the light of the spirituality of communion.  It will be 
concluded with a potluck dinner with an All Saints celebration for the children.  Please (pick up a brochure at St. Patrick in the 
church vestibule or call 214-348-7215).   

 

BL Sunday –  Open House Come see why Bishop Lynch High School has been a 13-time recipient of the TAPPS 5A Henderson Overall 
Champion for excellence in academics, athletics and the fine arts. Join us for BL Sunday, our annual Open House for all prospective 
students and parents who would like to learn more about the Bishop Lynch experience. In addition to many current students, all Bishop 
Lynch faculty and staff will be on-hand to assist our future Friar families. The event this year will be held on Sunday, November 16, 2014, 
with the welcoming ceremony beginning at 1:00 pm in the new Leyden Arts & Athletics Complex Competition Gymnasium. After the 
opening session, visitors are able to visit classrooms, attend information sessions and tour the campus. For additional information, please 
contact admissions@bishoplynch.org or 214.324.3607 ext. 4127 or ext. 4134. GO FRIARS! 
 

Today’s second collection is for Catholic Charities of Dallas.  In early 2014, while going 
through a family and financial crisis, Susie Allen reached out to Catholic Charities of Dallas 
for help.  Her family was struggling to make ends meet after a job lay-off, a car accident and 
the sudden loss of her daughter.  She called many agencies for help, but only Catholic 
Charities of Dallas answered the call.  “They stepped up, and went a little bit further to help 
my husband and me with food. It was a blessing from God. If it wasn’t for Catholic Charities 
of Dallas, I don’t know where my husband and I would be. They mean so very much to me.” 
On November 1 & 2, a weekend annually designated by Bishop Kevin J. Farrell as Catholic 
Charities Sunday, think of Susie and the countless families in need.  Donate online at 
www.ccdallas.org/ccsunday or call (214) 520-6590 ext. 126 

 

SAMS group will be selling poinsettias after all masses November 8/9 and 14/15th.  
Poinsettias will need to be picked up December 5/6th. All unclaimed poinsettias are 
considered a donation. 

 

Thrive Young Adult Conference  
Don’t just survive in your spiritual life…thrive. All young adults from throughout the diocese are invited to attend the two-
day THRIVE Conference November 14 & 15 for talks by nationally recognized speakers, breakout sessions, adoration and 
more. Register at www.ThriveInDFW.com to receive the $40 early bird rate, or pay $60 at the door. Price includes admission 
and food. Conference held at St. Ann Church in Coppell.  
 

St. Joseph Catholic School—Open House, November 18th  As the newest Catholic School in the Diocese of Dallas, St. Joseph's diverse 
and vibrant academic community can educate over 400 children in grades K - 8.  We offer our students a strong, academic foundation with 
deep, Catholic roots enriched through worship, study, and service.  Conveniently located in Richardson, our students come from Dallas, 
Collin, Rockwall, and Denton counties. We invite you to come see for yourself why St. Joseph is an excellent choice for your student and 
your family.  Join us at our upcoming open house on Tuesday, November 18th, at 7:00 pm, or contact the school directly at 972.234.4679 
to schedule a tour.  We look forward to meeting you! 
 

We would like to thank all of you who again helped make the Mexican dinner a success this year  A special thanks to Mrs. Hilaria Reyes 
who provided the  Flan and  Mrs. Marbella Arteaga who provided  the beans for the dinner.   Thanks also to Daniela Garcia for providing 
entertainment with her beautiful voice.  Daniela was part of Spanish choir. The folkloric dance was provided by members of Marriage 
Encounter.  As a result we should have a great celebration for our Lady of Guadalupe  here on Dec. 12.  

 

Nos gustaría dar las gracias a todos los que ayudaron a hacer la cena mexicana un éxito este año.  Un agradecimiento especial a la señoras 
Hilaria Reyes quien proporcionó el Flan y Marbella Arteaga quien hizo todos los frijoles para la cena.   Gracias también a Daniela García 
por su participción de entretenimiento con su hermosa voz.  Daniela formaba parte del coro español. La danza folklórica fue proporcionada 
por miembros de encuentro matrimonial.  Como resultado tendremos una gran fiesta de nuestra señora de Guadalupe aquí el 12 de 
diciembre. 


